
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 30, 2021 
 

Dear Families: 

It was good to see so many of you last Thursday at our Drive Through BBQ Dinner….It sure was a tasty meal. 
Thank you again for attending; it’s always good to gather as an Assumption Family, even if it’s to work! 
Thank you to Becky Sabelko and Ted Weinzirl for organizing this wonderful event. Thanks also to the 
following parents, staff and students for their help, we couldn’t have done it without you:  

Loren, Kari and Lucas Reckin, Mike, Brittnie & Austin McMahon, Missy Weiss, Joe, Jen and Luke 

Weber, Jodi Weisenbeck, Tony, Tess and Chloie Gunderson, Arno, Jamie, Addison and Isabele Lamm, 

Erika and Paige Auth, Michelle Menting, Stacy Plumer, Chelsa and Elizabeth Wayne, Tara and Alaina 

Dorwin, Jayden Brunner, Jenny Jereczek, Isaac and Kayna Sabelko, Jill, Emma and Lucy Hoyt. 

We have had many great comments: no long lines or wait time and the food was delicious.  
We sold 706 tickets 657 redeemed them that night and we earned a profit of $2,639.41.  
 

ATHLETIC COMMITTEE NEWS: 

• Planning for next year’s sporting events, enclosed in the envelopes of current students in grade 3-7 is an 
athletic placement letter. Please complete it and return on Monday, May 10th. Thank you.   

 

BODIES AND BOUNDARIES: 
• Thank you to Jamie Lamm and Lyle Kothbauer who will be talking to the 4th and 5th grade students on 

May 7th, a note is enclosed in the respective envelopes with topic outline. 
 

CALENDAR: 

• Enclosed please find our 2021-22 calendar, along with our May/June calendar and lunch menu. WOW 
the year is coming to a close! 

 

FIELD TRIPS: 

• The staff and Home and School committee are planning for upcoming “Covid safe” fieldtrips…stay 
tuned for more information.  

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION RETREAT: 
Congratulations to our second grade students who will receive the Sacrament of First Communion 
tomorrow, May 1stat Holy Rosary. It is such an exciting time for the students, parents, teachers, and 
the Church.  
 
 

 

HELP WANTED: 
Mr. Nic Persoon, our 7th grade homeroom teacher, will be leaving our Assumption Family at the end of the 

school year to pursue other ministry positions near St. Paul MN. 
We thank him for his year of service and wish him the best. We are accepting applications for this position 
posted on WECAN. If you or someone you know is interested in teaching Middle School Math, please have 

them contact the school office. 
 

HOME AND SCHOOL: 

• Teacher Appreciation Week is next week, May 3rd – 7th, take time to thank our teachers.   

• Next Home and School meeting is: Monday, May 3rd at 6:00 - Durand Campus 

• How are you all doing with seeking pledges for Walk for Virtues? Have you asked businesses?  
Pledges are due May 17th…. this is a great fundraiser for our school. Thank you Home and School.  

 
 



LITERACY EVENT: 
All families with students in grades 4k – 5 grade are invited to participate in a drive through reading event, at 
Caddie Woodlawn, flyer is enclosed.  

 
MAY CROWNING:  
Enclosed is a sheet of paper reminding all to bring flowers for our May crowning next week if possible. 
 

SCIENCE FAIR & SPRING CONCERT AT MEMORIAL PARK: 
We will be moving our concert and science fair to Memorial Park on Thursday, May 20th. We hope you 
are as excited as we are. Since we will not be able to have our family picnic after Mass on the last day of 
school this year, we thought we would share a meal together outside prior to our Spring Concert/ 
Science Fair! An RSVP is enclosed. Please complete and return by MAY 10th 
 5:30 – 6:30  Picnic supper provided by Home and School 

6:00 – 6:45  7th grade Science Fair  
 7:00 p.m. 4K-8 Concert 

 
YEARBOOK: 
The yearbooks are being put together by Mrs. Weber and our 8th grade class through Shutterfly/Lifetouch.  
The cost is $35.00. They make great keepsakes highlighting the students in Noah’s Ark through 8th grade years. 
Enclosed order forms are due by May 25th, online ordering instructions included.  We only make as many as 
ordered, don’t hesitate, order yours today!  
 

CALENDAR REMINDERS AND UPDATES: 
Monday 05/03  Home & School Meeting @ Durand Campus  6:00 
 

Tuesday 05/04  Mid Quarter (reports go home on Wednesday) 
                                    School Mass at St. Mary’s     8:30 

    Crowning of Mary prior to Mass 
 

Wednesday 05/05  Mid Quarter reports go home 
 

Thursday 05/06  School Mass at Holy Rosary     8:30 
    Crowning of Mary prior to Mass 
    8th Grade Dinner Theatre     6:00  
 

Friday  05/07  Bodies and Boundaries 4/5 presentation   9:00 
    Adoration at St. Mary’s     2:40 
     

Saturday 05/08  Gr. 4-8 Girls Volleyball Skills & Drills-Durand Campus 9-11:00 
 

Sunday 05/09  Happy Mother’s Day 
 

Monday 05/10  RSVP for the Spring Concert Picnic are due 
  

PLEASE PRAY: 

• For our Second Grade students and their families, that they will always remember the importance of the 
preparation for and receiving of their First Holy Communion.  

• For our alumni High School Students, that God will continue to bless them and keep them safe from 
harms way.  
 

 

Thank you for choosing Assumption Catholic School!  Our faculty and staff are committed to working with you 
to fulfill our mission of Faith• Academics • Service 

 

 

With Blessings of Peace and Joy; 
 
Mary Lansing 
Principal 


